
Representation, objections and Comments 

For: 

Subdivision, Rezoning and Consolidation of Erf 189 and 

Rem/Erf 172 Henties Bay Ext. No. 1. 

 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

Process 

In terms of the Environment Management Act of 2007, it is required by the 
applicant/proponent to perform the Public Participation Process. It is thus required to 
advertise the Notice of Intention in two Newspapers for two consecutive weeks. Such 
Notices were placed in New Era and Republikein on the 25th of November 2024 and 2nd 
of December 2025.  

It is also required to place a site notice on the site/property concerned with the application 
and such Notice was placed on the site upon commencement of the process. Such notice 
was also placed on the Municipal Notice Board.  

It is also required to notify neighbouring properties of the intention to apply for 
Environmental Clearance. Such notices were sent via email to each of the neighbouring 
properties as per the registration information received from the Municipality of Henties 
Bay. 

As per the requirements it is needed to conduct a site meeting for interested and affected 
parties to raise their concerns and give their input. Such meeting was advertised and held 
on the 6th of December 2024 at 12:00 at the site. No persons attended the meeting.  

Closing date for comment/objection to the proposed intentions were on the 17th of 
December 2024. By the closing of the comments/objections period, NO 
OBJECTIONS/COMMENTS were received on or against the proposed intentions. 
 
 
It is our professional opinion that the requirements in terms of Public Participation, as 
required by the Environment Management Act of 2007, have been duly met and 
completed. 
 


